
CCN Updates
WELCOME TO COMMON COURSE NUMBERING MONTH

To meet the mandates of Education Code sections 66725-66725.5, the California 
Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office Common Course Numbering (CCN) 
Council and workgroups are diligently progressing with the implementation of 
CCN for the California Community Colleges, an effort that requires a student-
centered focus as well as intersegmental collaboration among faculty, staff and 
administrators.

The Chancellor’s Office is pleased to invite you to attend an entire month of CCN 
implementation webinars. These webinars are intended to provide colleges with 
the information and resources to implement the first phase of CCN.  

Please join us every Wednesday during the month of September from 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. to learn about 
curricular implementation, technology, funding and student-facing requirements for CCN. Additionally, be 
on the lookout for complementary memos to support the implementation process.

SEPTEMBER 4 
•	 Curricular implementation with the CCN template 
•	 Taxonomy for Phase I courses
•	 Your curriculum process and offering Phase I courses in fall 2025

SEPTEMBER 11
•	 COCI submission steps
•	 Technological needs and expectations for Phase I 
	 and into the future
•	 Taxonomy parameters
 
SEPTEMBER 18
•	 Funding parameters and reporting requirements
•	 Phase II courses and taxonomy

SEPTEMBER 25
•	 Student-facing requirements
•	 Communicating with students

Common Course Numbering Month
September 2024

Registeration For The 
Common Course Numbering 

Webinars Is Coming Soon

All webinars will be recorded and 
posted on the Chancellor’s Office 

website and Vision Resource Center.

https://www.cccco.edu/About-Us/Chancellors-Office/Divisions/Educational-Services-and-Support/common-course-numbering-project
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